Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to Covid-19 restrictions this year our parents evening appointments will be by telephone.  We are offering appointments with your child's key worker the week beginning 7th December. If you would like an appointment, please email your Child's Key worker or myself by the end of the day - Wednesday 2nd December and we will arrange a convenient time to phone you. 


Kind Regards



Donna

